
Chien Hwang <chienhwang@utah.gov> 
To: Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com> 
Cc: Connie Hendricks <cshendricks@utah.gov> 

Dan, 

DPU EXHIBIT NO.2 

Thu, Jan 5, 2017 at 10:02 AM 

Have you drafted a response to our post inspection letter from 11/21/16? The due date was 12/23/2016. 

Regards, 
Ch,ien 
(Quoted text hidden] 

Chien Hwang <chienhwang@utah.gov> 
To: Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com> 
Cc: Connie Hendricks <cshendricks@utah.gov> 

Dan, 
When will you have the response ready? It was due 12/23/2016. 
Chien 

On Mon, Jan 9, 2017 at 5:15 PM, 'Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com> wrote: 
Chien, 

I will get you a response this week. 

Thanks, 

Dan 

From: Chien Hwang 
Sent: Thursday, January 05,20179:02 AM 

Thu, Feb 2, 2017 at 10:48 AM 

https:/ Imail.google,com/mali/u/0?ik=a24fd8168a&view=pt&search=alI&permlhid=thread-f%3A 1555070640386923336&simpl=msg-f%3A 15550706403, ,. 1/3 


